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Invitation viewing day 2017

 

Invitation viewing day 2017
At the 17th of february we will organize our annual viewingday! You are most welcome at
our place between 14.00 and 21.00 hours!

Invitation viewing day 2017

Invitation Viewing Day 2017 

A little later than the previous years, we organise a new
viewing day / open door day.

 
We like to welcome you in Ermerveen this year on February
17th. 

 
Roughly, the programme is as follows 

 
- From 14.00 the doors open and you are very welcome

 - Excellent Catering facilities
 - Assess of the accommodation

 - Meet & Greet Team-Koopman
 - Several National toppers shall be exposed

 - Entertainment
 - Niek Erents photografy & film

 - Exposition of 17 youngsters (one day long distance and
marathon origin)

 
We would like to ask you to sign-up for the viewing day

  

http://www.gerardkoopman.com/content/newsletters/preview/171/index.html
http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/pigeons
http://www.gerardkoopman.com/en/pigeons


You can do so by sending an e-mail to one of the following
addresses:

info@gerardkoopman.com

gkoop17@xs4all.nl

The 17 youngsters shall be offered on www.herbots.be by the
end of February.

Hopefully we meet the 17th of February!

Kind regards,

Team-Koopman
Ermerveen 17
7814 VB Ermerveen
(Enter ‘Emmen’ in the navigation)

 

Gerard Koopman

Over 80 years of successful pigeon sport!

We consider it our duty to inform all fanciers
of the Koopmanship and all who consider
pigeons as professional athletes as fully as
possible.
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